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The previous year, 2023, 
saw a participation rate of 48%. This
current year, we had a total increase
of 3%, for a current participation rate
of 51%!

COOKIE MONSTER’S BIRTHDAY
and THANKSGIVING

Elementary students celebrated Cookie
Monster’s birthday on November 1,
2024. They received cookies and
stickers to mark the occasion. On
November 14, we held our
Thanksgiving meal for students.

On December 7th, White Oak had a
resource fair and recruitment event,
inviting new families and students to
enroll in our new elementary school.
Toys, Houston Food Bank holiday food
bags, and health information were
distributed to the community. 


